
 
3-10, Nihonbashi Yokoyama-cho, Chuo-ku, Tokyo, 103-8456 JAPAN 

MNG-2023-0060 

21st April 2023 

 

Notification of status transition to NRND products 

 

Dear our valuable customer, 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

We are writing to announce that the following products are moving to "Not Recommended for New 

Design (NRND)" status due to the difficulties of sustainable production and decrease in sales 

volume. 

Please refer to the following information for details. 

 

1. Target Products 

Target Part No. Alternate Product 

R5542Zxx2B-E2-F None 

R5560Zxx1A-TL-F None 

 

2. Transition timing to NRND products 

 May 2023 

 

3. Notes 

 After this announcement, the target product will be in the status of "Not 

Recommended for New Design (NRND)". 

 This status is handled as follows. 

 ・We will continue to supply for current projects. 

 ・Please do not select NRND products for new projects. Please consider alternative 

products instead of these. 

 ・Samples are not available. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

  Hiroyuki Sugiura 

General Manager 

Sales & Marketing Division 

Electronic Devices Business Headquarters 

Nisshinbo Micro Devices Inc. 


